
From: John Gray 
Sent: 03 July 2023 09:33
To: localreview
Subject: RE: Site Adjacent The Steading Whiteburn Farm Lauder  - 
22/01905/FUL and 
23/00031/RREF 
Attachments: Local Review Letter to IP - 20.06.23 (e-mail).rtf

CAUTION: External Email 

Dear Louise, 

Thank you for informing me there will be a planning appeal (23/00031/RREF) 
related to the refused 
planning application near Whiteburn.

I wanted to reiterate that my objections to the planning remain. While the 
applicant implies the only 
reason for refusal relates the proposal being outside Whiteburn dwelling group 
boundaries, I believe 
there are still other reasons that were not fully pursued due to the overriding 
boundary restriction, and 
hope these will also be considered. These include unanswered questions on use of
the fragile bridge 
over the Whiteburn (there is no mention of 3 ton rating on any title deeds I 
have seen), and other 
concerns related to dirty water management.

I hope you can take my comments into account,

Yours sincerely,

John

From: localreview <localreview@scotborders.gov.uk>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 5:54 PM 
Subject: Site Adjacent The Steading Whiteburn Farm Lauder - 22/01905/FUL and 
23/00031/RREF 



Dear Sir/Madam

Please find attached a letter with regard to the above planning application.

Regards Fiona 

Fiona Henderson
Democratic Services Officer
Democratic Services 
Resources
Council Headquarters
NEWTOWN ST BOSWELLS TD6 0SA
? DDI : 01835 826502
? fhenderson@scotborders.gov.uk

********************************************************************** This 
email and 
any files transmitted with it are privileged, confidential and subject to 
copyright. Any unauthorised use 
or disclosure of any part of this email is prohibited. If you are not the 
intended recipient please inform 
the sender immediately; you should then delete the email and remove any copies 
from your system. 
The views or opinions expressed in this communication may not necessarily be 
those of Scottish Borders 
Council. Please be advised that Scottish Borders Council's incoming and outgoing
email is subject to 
regular monitoring and any email may require to be disclosed by the Council 
under the provisions of the 
Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 . 
********************************************************************** 


